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Researched by John Hague, and re-typed and formatted from the original material by Edward Mullins  

To: All Officers and Men of the Brigade, Civilian Official Staff and all Workpeople. 
 
On the 31st March I officially retire and relinquish command of this the City of Sheffield 
Fire Brigade. 

 

May I say a simple but very sincere thank you for the way in which every single member of 
this Brigade has worked together and has built up over the years an efficient organisation 

of which I know all of you like myself are justly proud. 

 
Looking to re-organisation and the years ahead I hope you will find the rewards and 

progression you so justly deserve. 

 

May they be happy years. 
 

 
 

Chief Fire Officer 


